3 WORLD WAR 1 MEMORIAL TO DUNDEE'S SEAMEN (AN240-2014)

As the City Council will be aware there are a number of Memorials to the City's Fallen of World War 1,
the most notable being the City Cenotaph on the Law, the Memorial to the 4th and 4th/5th Black
Watch in Dundee Parish Church (St Mary's) and the Memorial on the Frigate Unicorn, however there
is currently no Memorial to the 4,000 Royal Navy, Naval Reserve, Volunteer Reserve, Air Service,
Merchant Navy and others from Dundee associated with the sea who served in World War 1, of whom
over 300 died.

It is proposed to provide such a Memorial in Dundee Parish Church (St Mary's) incorporating the
Council's Coat of Arms.

It is recommended that the City Council agree to the use of the Council's Coat of Arms in the
Memorial."
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